
 

 

 
 
10 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are aware that Eid is fast approaching and has been confirmed to take place on either 
the Wednesday 12th or Thursday 13th May 2021.  I am sure you and your children are 
looking forward to the celebration. 
 
We will authorise 1 days absence covering Eid during this week.  Please confirm in 
writing if your child will not be in school for 1 day this week as a result of Eid, or call the 
school absence line.  We also need to know the day they will be absent. 
 
We do not expect any children to be off for any further days. 
 
The school also has a dedicated absence phone line which has a 24 hour answerphone 
attached to it.  The number is 01295 225225. 
 
The safety of the children is our primary concern and we call the homes of all children who 
are not at school each day if we have not received a call or note from parents to confirm 
their absence.  We must receive the information first thing on the day of absence or in 
advance for known situations such as Eid. 
 
We hope you enjoy your Eid celebrations. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Sylvia Thomas 
Principal of Banbury Aspirations Campus 


